
INTERIM GUEST POLICY
To ensure we are able to safely follow social distancing 
guidelines as well as best accommodate our members, we 
have updated our guest policy effective June 8, 2020.

•	 Guests must be accompanied by a Tampa YMCA member.

•	 Tampa YMCA members must contact their YMCA 
prior to visiting to ensure guests are being 
allowed access at the requested time.

•	 The Y reserves the right to restrict guest at 
any time with or without notice to ensure 
the safety and comfort of our members.

Additional guest policy information available in the 
Tampa YMCA Member Guide at tampaymca.org.

Thank you for your cooperation as we work to 
STAY HEALTHY TOGETHER.


